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Marina Advisory Committee Members,

I would like to take a moment to thank all of the committee members for their continued support of myself and the Vallejo Marina over the past 13 months in our effort to move forward. A special thanks goes out to our Committee Chairman, Dave Kinley. Dave is tireless in his commitment to the Vallejo Marina and the City of Vallejo. He has taught me a lot about the Vallejo Marina and for that I am grateful.

As you may or not be aware, the City of Vallejo has announced the position of Marina Manager. My application has been denied due to lack of qualification. I am sure the City’s process will net a dedicated qualified applicant to move the marina forward. My only hope is you are as kind to this individual as you have been to me. I am not sure when this change will take place, but for now, anything I can do to help don’t hesitate to call. 

Cordially,




Marty Silveira
Marina Manager




